



SPRING TERM

NEWSLETTER - Issue 13 - 12th January

Awards

Last week's <u>Dojo</u> <u>pointers</u> of the week were...

Kwilkyn -

Kit and Martha

Lostledan -

Katie and Freddie

EYFS Superstars -

James & Joseph

Lunchtime Awards

Sophie P, Jayden, Eva & Sam

Well done to all of you!

Poppy Appeal

Thank you to everyone who supported the Poppy Appeal this year.

Our school raised £124.97 which will go towards vital welfare and benevolent work

> 2018 HAPPY NEW YEAR

After School Clubs Week

Beginning 15.1.18

Mon - Team Games with Miss Molden & Mr Webb Yrs 3/4/5/6

Tue - Sports Club with Mr Webb & Mrs Pryer Yrs Rec/1/2

Wed - Sports Club with Mr Webb & Miss Owen Yrs 3/4/5/6

Thurs - Art Club with Ms Jarrett Yrs 3/4/5/6

Superhero Day Menu

We will be having a special menu on Thursday 18th January, choose from

Spiderman's Burger in Bap or Catwoman's Cheese & Tomato Pizza with Captain America Chips & Green Lantern's Vegetables (peas & baked beans)

followed by Batman Chocolate Brownies

Thank you

We would like to thank everyone for all the Christmas Cards and Presents that we received, it was very kind of you to think of us.

At Celtic Cross Education... we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.

DIARY DATES

8.2.18 Junior Life Skills 12.30 - 3 at Truro

9.2.18 Break up at 3 pm

12-16.2.18 Half Term Holiday

Starting School—September 2018

The deadline for applications is 15th

January 2018

Applying for a place in a reception class for children born between 1st September 2013 and 31st August 2014. Applications may be made via website and application form:

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions

Email: schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk

Post: School Admissions Team, County Hall, Truro, TR1 3AY Telephone: 0300 1234 101.

If you need help with your application you can contact the Family Information Service on o800 587 8191.

Don't forget to follow Kwilkyn
Class on Twitter

@KwilkynClassGWC

See their latest work and
activities

PFA Facebook Page

If you would like to join the PFA Facebook group please email sallymjones1@gmail.com or annieeabbott@gmail.com

Music Lessons

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm Guitar Lessons - Thursday at 9.00 am Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm Brass Lessons—Fridays at 1 pm

Inset days 2017/18

Our Inset Days for the forthcoming academic year are

Mon 4th - Fri 8th June 2018

Clubs

As well as our after school clubs during the lunch hour we have two Thrive Clubs, Relaxation Club, Sewing Club & Choir Club. Children can sign up for these in class.

Please can we remind everyone that the speed limit on entering and leaving the car park is 5 mph. Please observe this limit and drive carefully.

Thank you